
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 17, 2018   

City of Saskatoon 
222 - 3rd Avenue North 
Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5 
 
 
 

Attention: Brenda Wallace  
Director of Environment & Corporate Initiates   

Reference: Brighton – Raw Water Pilot Project Letter of Intent 

Please accept this letter as our formal request to enter into a pilot project for a raw water 
irrigation system in the Core Park of the Brighton Neighbourhood.  Dream is interested in 
proceeding with the design and feasibility of this project and would like to work jointly with the 
City of Saskatoon to further this sustainable initiative.   
 
We look forward to working with your group on a successful project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
DREAM DEVELOPMENT 

 
Brad Zurevinski P.Eng. 
General Manager, Dream Development  

Tel:   (306) 477-6607 

Fax:   (306) 955-7673 

bzurevinski@dream.ca 
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